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Comments: I am writing this public comment on my behalf a local Juneau area resident.  I support Hecla

expanding its tailings disposal at the Greens Creek North Extension Project. I support at a minimum Hecla's

original proposal as well as the  B-Road West Relocation 1 and 2. Hecla's Greens Creek Mine is one of our

regions largest private employers, providing many good high paying jobs to local residents. I support helping the

mine to keep operating as long as possible to help our local economy. I think Hecla has shown to be a

responsible steward of the land it leases and it will continue to do so in the future with this expansion.


